
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.  Recognition Assembly Winners - Each term students are nominated by their class teacher 

for their achievements and attitude to learning in their lessons. This is a great opportunity to 

celebrate and recognise some of the great work our students are doing in their learning. 

Please see below the list of term 1 winners: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back! 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome to the new academic year at Digitech Studio School! We are excited to embark 
on another journey of learning, creativity, and growth for all our students following a 
successful summer of outcomes for the school. 

We kicked off the term with a warm welcome to all students and in particular our new 
students in years 10 and 12 who have made brilliant start to life at Digitech. 

Term 1 has been packed with activities, learning and achievements. Here is a look at 
what we have been up to: 

Recognition Assembly Winners - Each term students are nominated by their class 
teacher for their achievements and attitude to learning in their lessons. This is a 
wonderful opportunity to celebrate and recognise some of the magnificent work our 
students are doing in their learning. Please see below the list of term 1 winners: 

Year 10 - 

Art – Amie, Seddon & Isla 

Business – Liam R & Erin 

Creative Digital Media – Theo & Jack T & Addison 

English – Amira, Ellie, Liam C, Sam M, August, Silver, August, Amie & Sam B 

E-Sports – Theo, Liam B, Cody & Louis 

Games Design – Buddy 

Music – Kian & Isla  

Graphics – Amie, Louis, Ellie, Jack T 

ICT – Reece, Tessa, Cary 

Maths – Oscar, Sean, Reigan & Emily 

Photography – Erin & Jake  

Science – Rares, Addison, Erin, Eden, Daniel & Ben 

PE – Erin, Seddon, Marshal & Naite  

Spirit of Digitech – Kai & Erin  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 - 

Art – Makayla, Ahsan & Charlie 

Business – Cain & Oscar E 

 Creative Digital Media – Bonnie, Sophie B & Ahsan 

English – Kay, Iona, Ahsan, Henry, Leyton, Morgan, Abbie, Matthew M & Felipe 

E-Sports – Jay S & Connor H 

Games Design – Abby  

Music – Kay & Abby 

Graphics – Ricardo, Sophie C, Ebony & Jayden 

ICT – Miya, Willow & Gilbert 

Maths – Cain, Willow & Oscar E 

Photography – Sophie C & Ava  

Science – Enzo, Bailey, Tegan & Archie 

PE – Ricardo, Cain and Rhylee  

Spirit of Digitech – Daisy S & Alex P 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extracurricular Activities - Our extracurricular clubs are in full swing! We encourage all students 
to participate and explore their interests. Please see below our extra-curricular club timetable: 

 

Houses at Digitech – Following a piece of work, led by the student council last year; we are 
pleased to announce that we have launched our new house system. Students followed a 
democratic process to vote for house names and will be affiliated to either ‘Banksy’, ‘Picasso’ or 
‘Kusama’ house. Students and will be able to represent their house and earn house points in a 
variety of house activities and competitions over the course of terms two to six. 

 

What your Child will be learning in Term 2 at Digitech: 

 

 

 

 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Y11 Parents Evening Careers Fair – Wednesday 4th December 2024  

Y11 Mock Exams – Details and Dates below.  

Stay Connected 

Stay updated with all the latest news and events by following us on our social media 
channels https://www.facebook.com/DigitechSchool/  http://www.twitter.com/digitechschool 
and https://www.instagram.com/digitechschool/  and checking our school website regularly. If 
you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Best wishes, 

Chris Ballard 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/DigitechSchool/
http://www.twitter.com/digitechschool
https://www.instagram.com/digitechschool/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Last week in assembly we launched work experience for year 10. The dates for this academic 
year are Tues 8th - Fri 11th July. (Monday 7th optional for students as it is an inset day) 
 
Students are required with the help of parents / carers to find their own placements. Preferably, 
placements will be found within the industries we represent here at Digitech (creative, digital 
and Technology) but if this is not students will be encouraged to find placements outside of 
these sectors, e.g. school / cafe/ garage / shop. 
 
Please start enquiring NOW as many companies are willing to take students and opportunities 
will be filled early. 
 
Once a placement is found please report to emma.dodd@clf.uk or jane.morgan@clf.uk so that 
the appropriate paperwork can be completed and the placement confirmed. Please note that 
students will not be allowed on placement without paperwork from parents / carers and 
employers. 
 
Key dates:  
Friday 4th April - all placements to be reported to Emma or Jane 
Friday 23rd May - All paperwork completed and placements confirmed.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Term Dates 2024-25 

Term 1 Monday 2nd September – Friday 25th October 2024 
Term 2  Monday 4th November - Friday 20th December 2024 
Term 3  Monday 6th January 2025 - Friday 14th February 2025 
Term 4  Monday 24th February 2025 - Friday 4th April 2025   
Term 5  Tuesday 22nd April 2024 - Friday 23rd May 2025 
Term 6  Monday 2nd June 2025 – Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

Inset Days 
Thursday 24th October 2024 
Friday 25th October 2024 
Monday 6th January 2025 
Monday 24th February 2025 
Friday 4th July 2025 (CLF Summer Conference)  
Monday 7th July 2025 
  
*Should any of the above dates be rearranged we will inform parents/carers.  
 
You will be informed of other key dates throughout the academic year for Parents’ Evenings, Open 
Evenings and Exhibitions of Work.  
 
Please also look out for key dates on our website www.digitechstudioschool.clf.uk  
 

 

mailto:emma.dodd@clf.uk
mailto:jane.morgan@clf.uk
http://www.digitechstudioschool.clf.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update from the English Department –  

This term, students in Year 11 have been studying the play An Inspector Calls for the first time, and we 
wish them good luck with their mock exams for Language Paper 1 and Literature Paper 2. Students in 
Year 10 have explored a range of creative writing workshops and five of the poems from AQA’s Power 
and Conflict collection, which has allowed them to discuss some big issues like the school curriculum and 
the environment. We hope students have noticed staff displaying their current reading choices, and as 
ever, we encourage students to read widely outside of school! A recommended reading list will be shared 
in Term 2, with awards in place for students who engage well. Ash and Laura would like to thank students 
for their work this term, and Ash thanks everyone for making him feel welcome at Digitech. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update from the Art’s Department –  

Sketchbooks from Year 10 art - amazing outcomes from recent lessons! Graphic design recent designs 
using multimedia collage and Photoshop edits.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update from the Art’s Department –   

Some fantastic photography work produced by our Y10’s and Y11’s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enterprise Reminder –  

We offer two after-school catch up sessions: Monday in CR5 with Lily and Tuesday in CR4 with 
Karl. These sessions provide essential support to students who are behind in their coursework, 
helping them get back on track. Additionally, they are a fantastic opportunity for students aiming 
to achieve a distinction grade. Students who have not submitted their first assignments will be 
invited to these sessions in Term 2. Letters will be sent home to inform parents if their child has 
missed a submission.  

Esports –  

The esports programme has had an electrifying start, sparking immense interest and excitement 
across all participating year groups, students from Y10 to Y13 have embraced the gaming club with 
enthusiasm, creating a vibrant competitive environment. Each day, the club is buzzing with activity 
as students hone their skills, strategize, and collaborate with their peers. The diverse range of 
games and inclusive atmosphere have made it a popular break and lunchtime hub, bridging 
friendships, and fostering a sense of community among the students. This initiative has not only 
bolstered school spirit but also highlighted the talent and passion for esports within the student 
body.  

As Term 2 kicks off, we are thrilled to announce the formation of official Digitech Esports teams in 
Overwatch 2! This marks an incredible opportunity for students to dive deeper into the world of 
competitive gaming, highlighting their skills and teamwork on a larger stage. If your child is 
enthusiastic about esports and wants to be part of this exciting journey, please encourage them 
to email or speak with Karl to register interest. Let us make this session one for the history books!  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the Wildscreen ARK festival 10 P16 students had the opportunity to speak to people working in 
the natural history career field  

 

 

 

 

 

At the time of printing, we are still awaiting confirmation regarding works to the road and bridge next to 
the school.  Our latest update suggests that there may be changes to entry/exit points in early 2025 and 
not before, and we will update as soon as we can or if anything else changes. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Flu Vaccination Programme 

We are offering your child (Reception to Year 11) a free flu vaccine at school this 
autumn. 

Please complete the consent form as soon as possible: 

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2024/consent?v=3 
 
Flu can be an unpleasant illness, and some people can get very unwell; some children 
even end up in hospital because of flu.  

Why get the vaccine? 

The flu vaccine helps protect your child and your family from getting flu, reduces the 
spread of the virus in winter, and keeps them in school learning. 

How is the vaccine given? 

The flu vaccine is usually given using a quick and easy nasal spray, this is the best flu 
vaccine for children. If your child cannot have the nasal spray due to the porcine gelatine 
content or for medical reasons, you can consent for your child to have an injection 
instead. If we cannot offer the injection at your child’s school, you will be able to book a 
clinic appointment. 

Are there any side effects? 

Most children do not have any side effects after the vaccine; however, some might get a 
blocked or runny nose, lose their appetite, feel tired or get a headache, this will not last 
long. 

 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fimms.sirona-cic.org.uk%2Fflu%2F2024%2Fconsent%3Fv%3D3&data=05%7C02%7Co.lee%40nhs.net%7C93e1e7f921cb4655f68708dca73e7392%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638569133867582137%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DVxzEIspyZ%2FodV%2B5wdiDfMaQPV3OEknPYL%2FwIweC9Bs%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important deadlines: 

• The consent system closes 2 working days before the vaccination session at 
school. 

• If you complete your form after the deadline, we may not be able to see your 
child at the school session 

No internet access? 

If you can't access the internet, ask your child's school for a paper consent form, or 
call us for help on 0300 1245515. 

What if I do not want my child to receive the vaccine? 
 
Please complete the form to let us know  

Date of Flu Vaccination - Friday 29th November 2024 

What if my child misses the session? 

Catch-up clinics will be available for children who miss the school session. Your 
child's school will send information about these clinics after the school session. 

Want to learn more? 

Flu vaccination for children: leaflets and posters - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  

Questions? 

Contact the School Immunisation Team: 0300 124 5515 or email sirona.sch-
imms@nhs.net  

Yours faithfully,  

 

Karen Evans 
Head of Specialist Services for Children and Sirona Integrated Immunisation Services 
 

 
QR code link to consent form 

 

 

 

 
 

 

mailto:sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net
mailto:sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Nursing Service – Children and Young People’s Services (sirona-cic.org.uk) 

.   

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsirona-cic.org.uk%2Fchildren-services%2Fservices%2Fschool-nursing-service%2F%23resources&data=05%7C02%7CStacey.Cains%40clf.uk%7C37731631463045f1cd2808dcdd5fbf99%7Ca79b23568c244922b420c6e26d0b4091%7C1%7C0%7C638628650506709263%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cr8Mg8t50SXDwoCL38ywhxxrfrqSFCFVV6cm6z9%2F0Uo%3D&reserved=0
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